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N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Strategic Vision of the OAS and further to the announcement made at the meeting held on August 25, 2015, wishes to submit to the delegations the presentation made at said meeting in continuation of the mandate prioritization process: (GT/VE-6/15). Likewise, the Secretariat is pleased to include document GT/VE-7/15:  “Prioritization Methodology: Application of overarching factor to mandates type A, A/B, and A/C” for its analysis and validation by delegations.

Lastly, as agreed at the above meeting, the Chair would like to reiterate that the work schedule for the next three weeks will be as follows:
· Analysis and validation by the delegations of the exercise proposed by the Chair (August 25 to September 1). The delegations are kindly requested during this period to e-mail their comments and observations to mexico.oea@sre.gob.mx. 
· With the support of the General Secretariat, determine the overarching factor in the 79 mandates. The General Secretariat will provide the necessary information for each mandate as regards impact and installed capacity (September 2 to 16).
For the full work schedule, please see the presentation contained in document GT/VE-6/15.  
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